
 

 

 
Academic Year 2016/2017                        07/07/2017 
 

Summer Fair 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to 
the summer fair and to the amazing 

FOLS members. They worked 
tirelessly before the day to organise a 

fabulous fair for us all; they 
completely upgraded our outdoor 

classroom which is now being used at 
break times. They arrived early on the 
day to set up and as always were the 

last to go after clearing up. 
 

We raised a fantastic £1700! 
 

Reception raised £32.50 
Year 1 raised £72.50 
Year 2 raised £14.85 
Year 3 raised £33.65 
Year 4 raised £31.00 

Year 5/6 raised £19.00 
 

The dunking chair raised £55.00. 
 

A special mention to Liam and Lauren 
Armstrong who raised £200! 

 
FOLS would really appreciate it if we 
could have 2 volunteers from each 

year group to be class 
representatives. This would involve 

mainly promoting events to the rest of 
your year group families.  

You would be e mailed information 
and be very welcome to attend 

meetings. Our meetings are on a 
Monday at 6pm until 7pm about 6 

times a year.  
 

Please volunteer before you  
are coerced!!! 

 
***************************************** 

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School 

26th – 30th June 
96.20% 

 
***************************************** 

 

Tully Cup 
 

This term our value is justice. 
 

The justice revealed in the Bible is 
always seen in the context of love. It 
includes the call to take responsibility 
for one another, especially the poor 
and the oppressed, and to see that 

no-one is excluded from the 
essentials of life. 

 
Tully Cup  

Winners this week: 
 

KS 1 – Benjamin Randall 
KS 2 –Tia Holmes 

 
******************************************* 

Kooth 
 

I was made aware of this website at a 
briefing for head teachers. This is an 
online counselling service aimed at 
older pupils, from Year 6 upwards 
possibly. I did wonder if it would be 

useful for any parents who have older 
children who may be suffering from 
wellbeing issues and anxiety. Our 

teenagers are so used to the online 
world that maybe having qualified 

counsellors to reach out to in this way 
may help some who feel unable to 

talk face to face with anyone. 
The link is 

https://kooth.com/ 
 
 

***************************************** 
Transition 

 
The children seem to have enjoyed 

visiting their new classes and 
teachers this week. Remember open 
evening is Monday 17th July which is 
an opportunity for you to meet your 

child’s new teacher. 
 

**************************************** 

 
 

CSI Day 
 

On Tuesday the children had a very 
exciting experience. Miss Bishop 
organised a forensic science day. 

Apparently someone had stolen my 
ring! The children were great at 

investigating; there were a number of 
people who were suspects! 

 

 
 

Next Week 
 

10.07.17 1.30pm 
 
 

Yr 1 & 4 last 
swimming 
 

11.07.17 3.30 – 
4.15 

Publishing club 
 

12.07.17 3.30 – 
4.50pm 
 
2pm 
 

11+ tutoring in 
library 
 
Dress rehearsal 

14.07.17 3.30pm 
 
3.30pm 
 
 
 

No Frog Club 
 
KS 2 athletics 
with Coach 
Alex 
School discos 

15.07.17 2pm & 
6pm 

Inter school 
athletics 
Performances 
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